
  
 
 
Business for Peace Foundation  
 

 

P.O. Box:  1580 Vika, 0118 Oslo, Norway   -   Phone: + 47 90800777   -   mail@businessforpeace.no   -  www.businessforpeace.no 

Amnesty International, Norway 

Grensen 3 

0159 Oslo 

 

            Oslo,   May  2012-05-03 

Dear  Jon Peder Egenæs, 
 

Thank you for the information sent to us concerning Mr Anil Agarwal and the operations 
of  Vedanta in the region of Orissa, India. 
 
This was not made known to us by the nominating body, nor did it arise during the 
review phase of process, and we send our sincerest appreciation to you for alerting us. 
 
We have advised Mr Agarwal that subsequently, the Foundation is no longer able to 
present the award to him.  Neither Mr. Agarwal, nor any representative from Vedanta, 
shall be in Oslo on May 7. and all references to Mr Agarwal have been removed from 
our Honouree materials. One announcement in IHT for Scandinavia did include his 
name last Monday, but this will be amended in coming announcements. 
 
The information communicated to us by Amnesty International has been sent to the ICC 
nominating body in India. 
 
On behalf of the Business for Peace Foundation, we extend our sincerest thanks for 
alerting us to the situation. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

Per L. Saxegaard      

Chairman      


